
2019

2019

2

9

16

23

3

10

17

24

4

11

18

25

5

12

19

26

6

13

20

27

7

14

21

28

1

8

15

22

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

29

6

13

20

27

30

7

14

21

28

1

8

15

22

2

9

16

23

3

10

17

24

4

11

18

25

5

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

12

19

26

TuTu Tots

TuTu Tots

Our dreams can come true if we have 
the courage to pursue them.   ~ Walt Disney

Be kind. Be thoughtful. Be genuine. 
But most of all, BE THANKFUL!

November

December

29 30

31

Berthoud, CO - Director: Rehannon

Class fees due Tiny Tap 9:00 am
Tiny Hip Hop 9:40
am

Tiny Tap 9:00 am
Tiny Hip Hop 9:40
am

Tiny Tap 9:00 am
Tiny Hip Hop 9:40
am

Tiny Tap 9:00 am
Tiny Hip Hop 9:40
am

Tiny Kix Class
4:00 pm

Tiny Kix Class
4:00 pm

Tiny Kix Class
4:00 pm- Wear
costume to class!
Ribbon Cutting

No Class-
Thanksgiving
Break

Happy
Thanksgiving! I
am thankful for
you!

Class fees due

Winter Show 1:00
pm - Berthoud
High School

Tiny Kix Class
4:00 pm

Tiny Kix Class
4:00 pm

Tiny Kix Class
4:00 pm

No Class- Christ-
mas Break

Merry Christmas!

Tiny Tap 9:00 am
Tiny Hip Hop 9:40
am

Tiny Tap 9:00 am
Tiny Hip Hop 9:40
am

No Class- Christ-
mas Break



Nov-Dec 2019 News: Tip: 
It is better to GIVE than 
to receive. Do something 

nice for your mom and dad.

QUOTE: 
You were made to be
AWESOME!

Nina... is so nice and thoughtfull to all of the 
other dancers in her class. She loves 
helping out whenever anyone needs a 
hand, especially coach. Nina can’t wait 
to bring treats for her birthday, to 
share with her friends.

Cici.. always comes to class in a cheerful and high 
spirited mood. Sometimes, because she is 
so excited to be at dance class, she can get 
a little too high spirited. Then coach has to 
remind her to settle down and be a good 
listener.

I hope you and your dancer(s) are enjoying the year so far. I am so proud of the
progress each class is making. We are quickly approaching the start of our
performance season. The teams are excited to show you what they have been
working so hard on. Communication is key to a successful season. Please refer to this
newsletter, our website justforkix.com/danceclasses, and my emails for details you
need to know. Although class nights can be busy, please feel free to contact me
outside of class time. The best time to reach me by phone is from 12:00-4:00 pm
Monday - Friday at 970-372-8558. You may also contact me by email. Your questions,
comments and concerns are important to me.

WINTER SHOW
Our Winter Show is scheduled for Sunday, December 8th at 1:00 pm. We will be
holding the show at Berthoud High School along with same-day rehearsals. Please
watch for the Winter Show newsletter to be coming home in the next few weeks.
Winter Show shirts are now available online! Ordering now allows you to purchase a
Winter Show shirt for your dancer before the event- ensuring that you get the size that
you would like. Show day t-shirt sales may not be available in all locations and size
choices may be limited. We encourage you to order your show shirt online through
your dancer's student account at justforkix.com/danceclasses. However, if you
cannot order online you can call in your order to the home office at 218-829-7107.
Please allow an extra two weeks for processing on phone orders.

UNIFORMS/COSTUMES
Uniforms are being delivered on a weekly basis right now. If you receive your uniform
at class, please try it on as soon as possible. If the uniform does not fit and needs to
be exchanged, please complete the form on the back of the invoice and follow the
return/exchange directions. Uniforms cannot be exchanged if they have been worn,
are dirty or damaged. Tights/undergarments may not be exchanged or returned if
opened.

WEAR YOUR COSTUMES TO CLASS
During the week of November 18th, I would like all dancers who have received their
uniform/costume to wear it to class. This will give us the opportunity to trouble shoot
any issues and make sure everyone has all of the right pieces. If your dancer does not
have her uniform yet, he or she should just come in regular practice wear. It is not a
problem, but you will get a chance to see by observing the others, what he or she will
need and how the uniform should be worn.

Rehannon Crumb
berthoud_co@justforkix.com
970-372-8558




